
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/092/2022-23 Date: 28-09-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY –  المسئولية 

SUBJECT: TIPS ON EMOTIONAL INTELLIGENCE 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 
We take this opportunity to appreciate and thank all the parents who marked their presence 

and made use of the wellbeing webinar conducted on 14th September 2022.  

 

Parents had many queries related to the topic and the speaker Ms. Afrose Sultana replied to the 

same. Please click here to find the answers for FAQs on Emotional Intelligence. 

 

 
Regards, 

 
 
  
 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
Principal. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bU5ncgr1O4OEAc0zyUj2xjtEcw0CT3uR/view?usp=sharing

